



Intellectual Freedom Interest Group

Katelyn Browne, Convener of Intellectual Freedom Interest Group

If you are an APLA member who is interested in participating in the Intellectual Freedom Interest Group, please e-mail intellectual-freedom@apla.ca to be added to our Google Group. We use this group to exchange information about intellectual freedom issues in libraries and to plan our informational outreach to the larger APLA membership.

If you are navigating intellectual freedom issues (including book/program/display challenges, policy updates, community concerns, and collection development questions), and you'd like resources or consultation from the interest group, you can also reach out to intellectual-freedom@apla.ca.

For more information, join our session during the APLA conference! We are currently scheduled for 9:30 Newfoundland time (9:00 Atlantic) on Friday morning.